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Seneca City Council accepts bid for concrete work
(KMZA)--The Seneca City Council accepted a bid for concrete work at the city
park when they met last week.

The Council accepted the low bid submitted by Premier Concrete, of Seneca, in
the amount of $219,392. It was among two bids opened at the previous Council
meeting

The work will include the installation of sidewalks and parking around the city
park, along with completion of a sidewalk “ loop” along the new section of
Branch Street, connecting 11th Street with Community Drive.

In other business, the Council voted to accept a bid from Nemaha Valley Motors
for the purchase of a 2024 Dodge Durango in the amount of $41,580 to replace the
city administrator's current vehicle. Bids were opened at the Council's previous
meeting.

Also the Council opened bids for repairs at the city library to eliminate water
entering the basement. The Council decided to table the two bids for review.
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